
AT A TIMEONE DAY
CREATE CHANGE

The next federal election is scheduled to be held on 
October 19, 2015. 

To act a reminder of this, we are calling on members 
to mark this day each month on the 19th with actions 
in their workplaces and locals. These actions are 
meant to shed light on the destructive policies and 
reckless cuts of the Conservative government.

Join the movement and contribute to the discussion 
about the importance of the upcoming federal 
election. Actions will also demonstrate solidarity and 
support for PSAC bargaining teams and will continue 
up until the 2015 federal election.

Although the date of the election may change––if 
Harper breaks his own fixed date election law––the 
19th has symbolic meaning for PSAC members 
participating in these actions across the country.

Let’s demonstrate the solidarity and strength of PSAC 
members in the Prairie Region by taking part in a 
creative actions at the workplace.
 
Take photos of members participating and send them 
to your nearest PSAC Regional Office to be included 
on the Prairies website and in the e-newsletter.

       How you can take part

•	 Rally or BBQ over the lunch hour
•	 Demonstration at an MP’s office
•	 Informational picket or plantgate outside the workplace
•	 Create a song or video, or artistic message
•	 Send letters to your MP
•	 Collectively wear buttons, bracelets or arm bands

Members in other regions have come up with some creative 
and visual ideas to mark the 19th each month. Some of 
these ideas include, a tree planting ceremony to recognize 
the harmful cuts to the environmental, creating a video with 
members listing 19 ways Harper must be stopped, handing out 
treat bags to public with information on cuts to public services.

Be creative and have fun!


